
 

 

To: Parents/Carers of Year 12 Students 

Our Ref: 87458935 

21 April 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 12 Community & Personal activities – Thursday 4 May 2023 

On the morning of Thursday 4 May, our Year 12 students will take part in Community and Person (CP) 

activities. Year 12 students will be off timetable for the morning only in order to attend a range of talks linked 

to their personal development. Students should attend lessons as normal (where applicable) in the 

afternoon. 

Attendance on the morning of Thursday 4 May is compulsory. Year 12 students will attend CP activities for 

the whole morning, regardless of their usual timetable. Year 12 students need to arrive at school in time for 

the start of school at 8.40am.  

On Thursday 4 May, Year 12 students will attend a range of talks linked to their post-18 pathways. A 

representative from The University of Hull will talk to students about applying to university and the UCAS 

process. Students will also attend a talk about apprenticeships given by our Trust Director of Employability 

and a local apprenticeship provider. Early Applicant students (students applying for Oxbridge, Medicine, 

Dentistry and Veterinary Medicine/Science) will attend a bespoke support session. There will also be a 

session about LGBTQ+ awareness, which was originally due to take place in March.  

Should you have any questions about Sixth Form CP Days, please get in touch with us. 

Yours faithfully, 

                                                                          

Mr P. Jacobs      Mrs. E. Proudlove 
Director of Sixth Form     Sixth Form Personal Development 
Student Support     Co-ordinator 
 

 


